

February 1, 2019

Mr. Peter Hays Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety 1313 Sherman Street, Rm 215 Denver, CO 80203

RE: M-2000-016 Technical Revision No. 3

Dear Mr. Hays:

Please accept this letter as our request to extend the decision date from February 1, 2019 to April 1, 2019 so we can submit final approval from CDOT and FHWA to you prior to you approving this technical revision. 90% plans were submitted to CDOT/FHWA on January 17^{th.} We anticipate a response back mid-February and then we will be submitting 100% plans. Final approval will then follow in 30-45 days.

Feel free to contact me (970-407-3631) if any additional information is needed.

Sincerely,

Julie Mikulas

Julie Mikulas

Regional Land Manager